
Ref. No. 024-008 
January 8, 2024 
 
Mr. Angelo CITO  
Member 
WT Ad-Hoc Competition Rules Reform Committee 
 
APPOINTMENT - WT AD-HOC COMPETITION RULES REFORM COMMITTEE FOR LA28 OLYMPIC 
GAMES 
 
Dear Mr. CITO, 
 
I wish to thank you for your dedication for our beloved sport of Taekwondo. 
 
Over the years, World Taekwondo has continually strived for excellence on and off the mat. As you 
may know, World Taekwondo is recognised within the Olympic and Paralympic movements for our 
good governance, integrity, fair play, and commitment to the humanitarian and social 
development causes. Such levels of excellence are expected across all levels of the World 
Taekwondo organisational structure. 
 
The aim of World Taekwondo over the coming years is to strengthen our status as an Olympic and 
Paralympic sport including in the virtual environment, be recognised for our impeccable 
governance and sustainability, and continue our devotion to helping refugees and displaced 
persons through Taekwondo. My aim is for World Taekwondo to be one of the most respected 
International Federations globally. 
 
In line with these aspirations, it gives me great pleasure to appoint you as a member of the WT Ad-
Hoc Competition Rules Reform Committee for LA28 Olympic Games until December 31, 2024. 
 
I believe that you will be a valuable asset to World Taekwondo and devote yourself to the cause. 
Thank you in advance and I look forward to working with you. Let’s look ahead with “Peace in Mind, 
Taekwondo at Heart”. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Chungwon Choue 
President 
 
 
 
 


